
  

Year 6 Newsletter 
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Hopefully you’ve all had 

a restful week off and 

enjoyed the half term. 

We’re back and ready to 

continue on our journey 

to prepare the Year 6 

pupils for moving up to 

secondary school. 

 

During this half-term, 

we will  continue     

learning about the    

Second World War in 

history and North  

America in Geography.  

During Guided Reading 

we will be reading 

Goodnight Mr Tom by 

Michelle Magorian, 

which is about a young 

evacuee during WW2.  

I n  S c i e n c e ,  w e  a r e 

focusing on  living things and 

their habitats.  

This will include the classifica-

tion of living things and a 

study of microorganisms.  

Last term we enjoyed looking 

at the work of L.S Lowry in 

Art and we love dour visit to 

the art gallery at the Lowry, 

which inspired some beautiful 

work.  

 

 

 

This half term we will begin 

our food technology unit in 

DT, looking at planning a 

healthy meal and product 

packaging.  

 

 

KEY INFORMATION 

Key dates: 

3rd-7th June-

Bikeability. 

Wed 5th June– Cyber 

safety. 

Tues 18th June– 

School photos 

Thurs 20th June-

Sports Day. 

Fri 28th June– INSET 

Mon8th-10th July– 

Broadoak Transition 

days. 

Mon15th July– 

Parent’s Eve.  

Wed 17th July-     

Leaver’s assembly. 

9.15am 

PE days: 

Mon & Thurs 

PE kit: 

The school’s uniform 

policy for PE states 

that burgundy shorts 

and a white t-shirt 

(with or without the 

school logo) should 

be worn with black 

pumps or trainers. 

Your Year 6 Team: 
Mrs Barrett, Miss Jones, Ms Thomason and Mrs 

Ryan. 

One Last Push! 
With our SATs preparation over, we’re focusing now on  

improving our writing and the important transition to high 

school and everything that comes with it! 

As ever, it is important 

that our pupils continue 

to read at least 3 times 

per week, record it in 

their planner and have it 

signed every week by a 

parent/carer.  

We thank you for your 

support in this. 

We will also be focusing 

on the important journey 

to high school and be 

doing lots of transition 

activities to ensure our 

children are happy and 

confident about 

their transition.  

 


